
144 STANDING COMMITTEE

Mr. Mann was introduced and on behalf of the Maritime Transportation 
Commission stated the position of the maritime provinces with regard to the 
bill. During the course of his presentation he introduced two sets of tables 
and it was agreed that they be printed as appendices to today’s record. (See 
Appendix “A” and “B”)

Following Mr. Mann’s examination Mr. Darling was questioned concerning 
the interdepartmental Committee on transportation.

Mr. Frawley was called and presented the views of the Government of 
the Province of Alberta with respect to the measure, and criticized the pre­
sentation of the Canadian Trucking Associations Inc.

Mr. Frawley’s presentation concluded, the Committee adjourned at 6.00 
p.m. to meet again at 9.00 a.m. Friday, April 17, 1959.


